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Early Dismissal Every

Pirate News Friday @2:03 pm

Upcoming Events

K-3 Holiday Program
7:00 p.m

4-MS Holiday Program
NJHS Induction
7:00 p.m.

School Board Meeting
6:30 p.m.

Holiday Class Parties
1:45-2:45 p.m.

Semester Reward Trip

Last Day of School

before Winter Break

This Week's Attachments

-Cookies & Cocoa w/Santa
Pictures.

School Board Candidate Filing

; z Filing for three, 3 year positions will open on December 17, @ 7:30
Holiday Class Parties =, m, and will end on January 21 @ 5 p.m. The current incumbents are

are scheduled for  Mus. Jill Wagner, Mr. Jarrod Head, and Mr. Michael Lohden.

Thurs, Dec. 19th from
Mr. Lohden and Mr. Head will not be refiling for another term. Any-
1:45-2:43 p.m. one who is interested in being a part of the Spring Bluff R-XV Board
. of Education should contact Ms. Pam Schlueter, BOE Secretary for
' more information.

This is a special time for
your student so please

make other arrangements | ) )
Filing may be completed during regular business hours, Monday-

01 Yol presehon ers. Friday, 7:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. with the exception of the last day, the office
Thank Youl! will remain open until 5 p.m. Filing will not occur on days the office is
closed due to inclement weather. Filing will also not occur on the fol-
lowing holidays Dec. 25th 2019 and Jan. 1, 2020 and when the school
districts office is closed Dec 24th-27th.



Ways to Stay Informed this Year:
Page 2 @ @springbluffriv Pirate News

@springbluffpirates

‘ s 5 Website: http//www.springbluffpirates.com
Spring Bluff Pirates 31 B Rt
Q‘,‘) Read to Succeed for K-
<) COUNSAIOR'S ))‘)) Didhia Wik @ I hope everyone will take a little time to relax and unwind

during Winter Break. Reading a good book is always a
great way to relax. This would be a great time to get a jump
start on the Read to Succeed reading program. This year all
reading must be done at home and logged online by

parents. The deadline is March 1st, 2020.

K-8 School Counselor
[QQ_Q-W CORNER dwiese@springbluffpirates.com
Attitude Counts in Math

4
4

Research shows that having a positive .7
attitude about math improves kids’ brain Al
function during math tasks—and boosts 4

.

their performance in school. To promote a U

= Remind your child that he can do math, and the more
math he learns, the smarter he will become.

v

positive math mindset: -
School Cancellations

It’s that time of year again. Anytime school is cancelled or
dismissed early, parents will be notified through our School
‘Messenger system. Please be sure to contact the school
‘office to update your contact information if your number(s)
change anytime throughout the school year. The School

_ ‘Messenger number, 844-875-4925, will appear on your

“mentin Kids,” Stanford Medicine News Center, Stanford University, @ phone and can be called back to IEPIG.Y the message. In

iswe.com/positivemath. ,
@)ﬁ ~ order to keep the phone lines available, we ask that you do
@) ‘not call the school office if you missed the message. Thank
2/ you in advance for helping us out with this.

= Send the right message. Don't say “That looks really
hard.” Let your child know that figuring out challenging
math problems is rewarding and fun.

Source: E. Digitale, “Positive attitude toward math predicts math achieve-

A BIG THANK YOU FROM TITLE Il

I would like to thank everyone who came out to our first Title I Cookies and Cocoa with Santa Night
and helped make it such a success! I would also like to thank the Educational Foundation for their gen-
erous financial support and help that evening, as well as everyone else who gave of their time to make
the night what it was.

If you had your childs or familys picture taken at our photo op, be looking for an email in the coming
days as I begin to get those sent out. Also, PLEASE fill out the survey that was emailed out on Tues-
day. I will leave it open through the beginning part of next week. Your feedback is important to us
and is also needed for reporting to the state. Your help and feedback are greatly appreciated.

As you are putting your Christmas decorations away this year, please think about donating any strands
of lights, aprons, or Christmas books you may no longer need or want. Title I would love to take those
of f of your hands!

Sporting News & Events

Go Pirates!

Fri, December 13th 5B/6B vs. Borgia @ Home 5:30 pm

Fri-Sat, December 13th & 14th 4G Bourbon Tourn. TBA

Fri-Sun, December 13th—15th 4B Tournament @ I.C. TBA

Sat, December 14th 5G New Haven Tourn. TBA / 5B Cuba Tourn. TBA
Thurs, December 19-21st 8B I.C. Tournament TBA



Cookies 3{' Cocon with Santa /Night
:a@); PIhotographs




